
4 December 2020 

Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
PO Box 615 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602 

Re: Gas and Electric Proposed Increases 

Dear Commission: 

DEC O 7 2020 

PUBLIC SERV!CE 
COMM!SS!ON 

Please tell me you are not as tone deaf as LG&E to the public health emergency we are surviving 
currently. To propose these outrageous increases of 11.6% for electric and 8.3% for gas as many people 
suffer is unconscionable. If you really want to send a message to LG&E, you should reduce rates by 
these percentages until they can demonstrate their overhead and stewardship as a monopoly are 
reasonable. The $11.74 increase to an average resident has lasting impact on those with fixed incomes 
and the timing is atrocious. 

I hope you receive several more comments from the citizens of Kentucky subject to this cram down as it 
can not stand. I appreciate your consideration. 

Jay H. Trumbo 
~0308 Turnstile -court 
Louisville, KY 40223 




